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Heather, Mike, Amber
 

Attached is the C141 for the release I called and left a message about on Saturday June 18th.  We
have already Micro Blazed the pasture area.  A vacuum truck was close by when this happened and
got the standing fluid on the pad recovered very quickly.  I don’t believe there is any kind of depth to
the contamination due to the compactness of the caliche on the pad, and the recovery time of the
vac truck.  The backhoe was having trouble digging on the pad because it was so hard.  According the
Chevron Texaco Eddy Co. Depth to Ground Water Map, ground water is 300 plus feet below surface. 
Due to these facts I don’t believe any samples are necessary.  I’ve also attached a picture of the pad
after we scraped up a load from it.  If there are any questions or concerns please let me know.
 
 
 

Zack Thomas
Environmental Rep.
Mewbourne Oil Company
PO Box 5270  
Hobbs, NM 88241 US

Phone: (575) 393-5905 | Fax: (575) 397-6252
(575) 602-2188
Email: zthomas@Mewbourne.com
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